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New drive-on-dock will assist emergency response at Port
Coogee Marina

On Thursday, 25 October the Port Coogee Marina installed a drive-on-dock for its
newly launched marina boat.

The 6x3m dock provides a safe and effective on-water berth for the marina boat said
Samantha Standish, the City of Cockburn’s Marina Manager.

“The dock allows the boat to be deployed in a matter of minutes in the event of an
emergency or time critical situation,” said Ms Standish.

“This will allow us to be more responsive and ensure greater safety for our pen holders,
day visitors to the Port Coogee marina and canal boat owners.”

The marina boat was launched on 17 October to patrol the waters around the Marina
and provide a local emergency response vehicle.

The $9,000 dock was installed by DockPro PTY LTD.

There was no disruption to the marina, penholders or general public during the
installation of the dock.

If you have questions, please call the City on 08 9411 3444, email the City, or drop in at
the marina office located waterside at the Port Coogee Marina.
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